


or 2013. The current mood is to keep book sales separate. Cross-linking of programs is already 

online. We support the idea of some sort of joint employment services.  ASOR proposed an 

SBL/ASOR joint program in Bible and Archaeology. Staff has begun discussions with BU to 

renegotiate the contract we have with them. ASOR co-sponsored an extremely successful 
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now several issues to address, namely, a unified mission and objectives, a unified budget and 

financial management, and unified operations.  The motivations for unifying the offices included 

economic factors and unification of administration and development activities.  



BE IT RESOLVED that income generated by subscriptions and sales of ASOR journals and 

books, endowment funds assigned to publications, and any bank accounts containing 

publications funds shall be restricted to the use of ASOR publications. Funds may be transferred 

from ASOR Publications to other ASOR entities by processes that include the agreement of 

COP. This is a motion and second from COP.  Discussion included the point that ASOR is a 

single entity, and this motion assumes that ASOR is two entities. It was also noted that any other 

committee has the right to have the same motion in the record, if this passes. THE MOTION 

FAILED UNANIMOUSLY. 


